
 
 
April 15, 2025 
 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families, 

Welcome back! We hope spring break gave your family some time to relax, recharge, and reconnect. As 
we head into this exciting final stretch of the school year, we want to keep you informed on important 
opportunities to learn more about the upcoming Non-Homestead Operating Millage Renewal. 

We’re sharing a short video message from Superintendent Weeldreyer that highlights key details about 
the renewal. In it, he invites the community to the upcoming sessions, and shares where to find more 
information about this important upcoming election on May 6. You can view the video here or on our 
website at www.calschools.org/non-homestead. 

As a reminder, there are two additional Community Conversations in April. Each session is open to all 
and will explain what the renewal is (and isn’t), how it impacts Caledonia’s school funding, and what to 
expect on the May 6 ballot. Time will be set aside for questions and discussion.  We encourage you to 
attend to learn the facts and connect with others in our community. 

Upcoming Community Conversations: 

●​ April 22 | 6:00–7:00 p.m. | Caledonia Resource Center (New Cal Community Center) 
●​ April 29 | 6:00–7:00 p.m. | Caledonia Resource Center (New Cal Community Center) 

In case you missed it, you should have received a Special Edition of the Cal Communicator in your 
mailbox—a four-page update focused on the renewal. If not, you can find it on our non-homestead 
webpage under the “Handouts” section. 

We’re committed to offering multiple ways for you to access accurate, helpful information about the 
upcoming election. Thank you for staying engaged and continuing to support Caledonia Community 
Schools. Let’s finish the year strong—together. 

With gratitude,​
​
​
CCS Administration 
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